NOTICE OF SPECIAL

BOARD MEETING

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Education will be meeting in special session for the purposes of reviewing bids and awarding the contract for the New Baden Entrance renovation on Tuesday, June 4, 2020 at 6:00 p.m. at the Wesclin High School Media Room, 699 Wesclin Road, Trenton, Illinois.

